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17th January 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,

     I am positive that we all agree how important the skill of reading is. It is the one skill that all of us use daily and as a school we are trying to encourage all of our children to read more both within school and at home. As parents and carers you can support this in a range of ways-

-Ensure your children reads at home-not just as part of homework 


-Ensure your child has access to an appropriate level of reading books


-Listen to your child read on a regular basis


-Read to your child on a regular basis -maybe as part of bedtime routine

    We all have differing reading abilities, and this can be something which deters us from engaging in reading with our children but we have to try and support them with their reading and their confidence within this crucial aspect of learning. To support parents and carers in this we have out together resources that will enable your child to access online reading books. The website you need to access is www.oxfordowl.co.uk . Once on the website you will need to register for an account by adding an email address and setting up a password. This will then enable you to access ebooks for you and your child to enjoy together by clicking onto Free eBooks for ages 3-11 and selecting your child’s reading age from the drop down menu (not their actual age). Chose from the selection of titles and read away. 
     If you are not sure of your child’s reading age then the website has a quick tool to guide you where to start at by clicking on the “Reading” tab at the top of the page then popular topics then the “which stage” this will then guide you through a 30 second check on which level reading age to start your child off on. 

     Within Cicely Haughton we follow the RWI phonics and spelling schemes which some of you may be more familiar with than others. Please see the links below to videos which will provide guidance on the scheme and some of the key skills of pronunciation and blending skills which all of our children require. This hopefully will leave you feeling better equipped to support your child with their phonics and reading progress. 
https://youtu.be/UCI2mu7URBc
https://youtu.be/vqvqMtSNswo 

https://youtu.be/i5O4yvZSOsc 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school for any more support and guidance and thank you in advance for supporting the school in the development of your child’s reading-it is very much appreciated.  

Yours sincerely

           Mrs J Hancock

         Mrs J Hancock 

       Deputy Headteacher

      English Curriculum Lead
       Cicely Haughton 


             Headteacher-Mr P.Spreadbury








